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Dear Mr Ecclestone 

Official Information request - information about the International Privacy Forum 
December 2018 

I acknowledge receipt of your official information request dated 16 November 2018. 

Please note that given the amount of work under way in organising the logistics for the 
Privacy Forum and related events, it is not reasonably practicable to respond before the 
Forum. We do, however, expect to be in a position to respond within the statutory time limit. 

Yours sincerely 

/A602884 


